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14-Mar-22 
To:   Richland County Board — Marty Brewer, Chair 
   
 
Subject:  Correspondence to the Board regarding Resolution NO. 22-12, A 
Resolution Authorizing The Purchase Of A New Lawn Mower. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Chair Brewer,  
 
  
 

This letter is intended as a follow-up to questions raised in the February 15th, 
2022 County Board Meeting.   
 

The Richland County Administrator in conjunction with the Rules and 
Resolutions and Ethics Board have found no indications of any county rules 
violations regarding the adoption of Resolution NO. 22-12, the purchasing of the 
Ferris lawn mower through Homesteader’s Store, as recommended by the Richland 
County Fair and Recycling Committee.   
 

The Rules and Resolutions Committee and Ethics Board considered this item 
with the County Administrator and took action on this item in their March 14th, 2022 
meeting.  Motion Murphy-Lopez, seconded by Luck, concluding, “the Ethics board 
reviewed the bid process for the purchase of the mower for the fairground and 
agreed it followed Rule 14 of the board.”  
 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Clinton Langreck 
County Administrator 
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